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[image: Macintosh HD:Users:asd1:Desktop:Screen Shot 2018-05-01 at 1.04.27 PM.png]What an exciting and productive year the Orange Class has had!  Remember those early days of students needing your help to find their name tags?. . . and now they are saying their first and last names and carrying their lunch trays by themselves. Together we have worked on individual and class goals and what it means to be kindergarten ready.  We have learned so much more than shapes numbers, letters and the sounds in their name. We have discovered new friends, favorite stories and engaging activities. Students have strengthened their ability to listen, follow directions and problem-solve. We have practiced stopping to think, being safe and being kind.  Our remaining days will be filled with field trips, favorites and fun. Most of our classmates will move on to kindergarten; a few will be back with us next year, but to all of our families we say thank you for trusting us with your child and showing an interest in what they are learning. Keep supporting them in their learning journey and being their biggest fan.
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